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Mr. Ashwin Patel

Hazardous Waste Section

Department of Environmental Regulation
3426 Bills Road

Jacksonville, FL 32207

Dear Mr. Patel:

Per your letter dated March 1, 1988, Quadrex HPS Inc. has provided notice
to the public in the local newspaper and radio of your intent to issue a
Hazardous Waste Permit. This was performed on March 31, 1988. A copy of
the newspaper and request to WGGG is enclosed. You may confirm the radio
telecast was performed by contactlng Mr. James Quin, Program Manager of
WGGG, at 904-376-1230.

Please contact me if you need further information.

Sincerely,

ardt C. Warren, CHMM
Facility Operator
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